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Welcome to News on the Ninth  

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

It seems so long since half term!! We do hope 
that you enjoyed it! Of course a number of our 
youngsters were VERY busy (you too?) under-
taking our outdoor challenge. Thank you for 
sending in photographs of their endeavours. It 
was absolutely splendid to see our youngsters 
being intrepid, creative and active with family 
and friends. A selection of photographs you will 
see in this edition but do have a look at our 
website to see what else they got up to. 

On Monday it was business as usual with Year 
6 concentrating on making sure that they have 
completed all of their writing tasks for assess-
ment (SATs are never ending!) and our Year 1 
youngsters being prepared for their Phonics 
assessment.  

This half term we are focusing on youngstersô 
presentation of their work and on their develop-
ing neat handwriting. Our expectation is that 
handwriting should be ójoined upô as soon as 
possible and that everyone from Year 4 up-
wards will use a pen. Despite the use of elec-
tronic devices for writing youngsters do need to 
develop legible handwriting so that they can 
communicate effectively throughout their lives.  
You can, of course, support this expectation by 
encouraging this at home ï thank you!  

Continued overleaf ../.. 
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I am very pleased to say that our youngsters (after SOME 
nagging) are looking very smart ï shirt tucking has be-
come automatic!  Thank you to those of you who have 
provided your youngster with appropriate footwear and 
other uniform items over half term. We know that clothing 
is not cheap so we do appreciate your support. If you are 
thinking of purchasing uniform during the summer holi-
days it would be an idea to check our requirements on the 
website for uniform AND PE lessons.  

Another improvement has been in youngstersô dexterity 
(especially the Lions and Tigers) with cutlery at lunchtime. 
We now have no pizza or chip eating with fingers and no 
óstabbingô of meat that is then eaten like a lolly! However, I 
have to tell you that a number of them have gleefully told 
me: óMy mum and dad eat with their fingers!ô No secrets at 
Kenninghall !!!  

You will know that Miss Tanner has become Mrs Mor-
phew. She tells us that she and her husband had a won-
derful day and she thanks you for your kindness in mark-
ing the occasion with lovely gifts. 

We are looking forward to seeing you in school during the 
coming weeks for some of the events that we have 
planned.  

 

Kind regards, 

Andrea Smith 

Interim Headteacher 
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Congratulations to  Mrs Morphewðformally Miss Tanner! 
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Reception and KS1 Writer of the Month 
Sid 
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 NEWS ON THE NINTH 

KS1 Writer of the Month 

 

 

 

Sid wrote a story about a cheetah who goes on a journey.  He meets three animals as he travels 

who he gives food from his bag to, but he keeps the best food a secret which he keeps for himself 

at the end of the story.  Sid has worked very hard with his writing using great adjectives and 

adverbs to make his story interesting. 

 

Well done Sid! 
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Reception and KS2 Writer of the Month 

In Year 6 we have been writing our own Sci-Fi stories. This is a section 
(five pages would be too much to fit into News on the Ninth!) from Ellieõs 
which shows fantastic examples of descriptive writing and a variety of 
punctuation. 


